
Concert at 

St Mary’s 

5th October @ 7pm  
We are very excited to 

welcome Kelsborrow Choir 
and Vale Royal Music Centre to 

perform for us this Autumn! 

 

Kelsborrow Choir attracts talented 
singers from across Cheshire, who are 

set to entertain us with songs from 
films, Sondheim, Abba and more. They 
will be led by Director Margaret Corlett 

and Accompanist Lynn Cowley. 

The Vale Royal Music Centre supports young musicians in 
the local area, with music lessons and a variety of 
instrumental groups to further their skills and talents, some 
of which will be making a guest appearance during this 
concert led by Alex Harper. 

No charge for the concert! BUT we 
will ask for donations for St Mary’s 
Building the Future, our fund for work 
which needs to be carried out to make 
our lovely Grade 1 listed building fit for 
the future.  

No need to book – just come and bring your friends! 

For more information, see www.stmarysweaverham.org or contact the church office on 01606 851880 

http://www.stmarysweaverham.org/
tel:01606%20851880

